
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

Bertron, Cara
Tom Hatch; Sadowsky, Steve; Rice, Andrew 
Contreras, Kalan
RE: Fwd:
Tuesday, March 19, 2019 4:02:40 PM

Thanks, Tom. I’m adding Kalan Contreras via cc, since she’s handling this case. Kalan, this email 
would be a good one to add to the backup.

Cara

Cara Bertron
Senior Planner / Deputy Historic Preservation Officer
City of Austin Planning and Zoning Department
(512) 974-1446 / cara.bertron@austintexas.gov

From: Tom Hatch [] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 3:30 PM
To: Sadowsky, Steve <Steve.Sadowsky@austintexas.gov>; Bertron, Cara
<Cara.Bertron@austintexas.gov>; Rice, Andrew <Andrew.Rice@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Fwd:

Hello, many many years ago (19890 I was asked by the Guadalupe Neighborhood to help 
them remodel this sad little house.  We did what we could with limited funds and adding  a 
slight front porch that is not one of my favorite designs.  I do not think 809 San Marcos is a 
contributing house to our fine neighborhood where I have lived most of my Austin life since 
1972.  I support it's demolition so that a solid and complimentary home can be added in its 
place.

Please let me know if you need any other information from me and/or let me know if you 
think I should attend next Monday's meeting.

Thank you all,

tom
Tom Hatch, FAIA + Founder
m: 512.431.7466
o: 512.474.8548 x312

hatch + ulland owen architects
1010 E.11th Street
Austin, TX 78702
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